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28 February 2025 

 

Manager Policy and Legislative Services 

WorkCover WA 

2 Bedbrook Place 

SHENTON PARK WA 6008 

 

By email only: consultation@workcover.wa.gov.au  

 

Dear Manager Policy and Legislative Services  

 

RE: Workers Compensation and Injury Management Act 2023 Act Implementation Review 

Consultation Paper 

 

The Community and Public Sector Union/Civil Service Association (CPSU/CSA) is the trade union 

for over 40,000 public sector workers across Western Australia. Our membership includes 

significant diversity of occupations, including Park Rangers, Youth Custodial Officers, Child 

Protection Workers, WorkSafe Officers, Dental Health Practitioners and many more. 

 

The CPSU/CSA has provided its input on the paper to UnionsWA, who have incorporated our 

feedback into their submission to this consultation. The CPSU/CSA gives the full weight of its 

support to the submission provided by UnionsWA, and the opinions and recommendations of 

UnionsWA in their submission are also the opinions and recommendations of the CPSU/CSA. 

 

Should the Commission require any further clarification or wish to arrange further consultation with 

the CPSU/CSA, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Media and Stakeholder Engagement 

Officer, Alex Wallace, Alex.Wallace@cpsucsa.org 

 

The union consents to this letter of support for the UnionsWA submission being published on the 

Commission’s website in full, and thanks the Commission and UnionsWA for their time and effort 

on the draft codes of practice. 

 

In unity, 

 

 

Melanie Bray 

Branch/General Secretary 
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